
Hello Friends, 

 

Thank you for being partners with us in Malawi. 2016 has been a tremendous year filled with many blessings, challenges and results. 

We con#nue on the journey reaching out to the widow, orphan, underprivileged and poor in our villages and have people coming in from neighboring countries. 

Our high school building is near comple#on and ready to accommodate our first classes in 2017. 

 

   

 

 

Our children in elementary school are doing very good. We have 250+ students this past term, the pass rate is 95%, a fantas#c accomplishment from our early days when ini#al rates 

were 55%. 

 



     

Our opera#ons have grown and provide ongoing self sustaining revenues for our school and base opera#ons. 

        

 



 

Our church is growing, we’re adding disciples regularly and providing discipleship training…. we con#nue regular outreach and basic founda#onal educa#on  

in the word of God. 

   

 

Our security team has grown from 8 to 12 Rhodesian Ridgeback’s…. the latest addi#on… 



   

 

We shipped containers which provided building supplies, clothing, and food which have been distributed in our villages and in northern villages in Malawi.  

Your prayers and support have provided miracles for thousands of people and most importantly the opportunity to demonstrate the love of God through Jesus Christ, we are         

privileged to be His hands and feet on this journey through life. 

Thank you for holding our family up in prayer as we mourn our loss this month and prepare for what lies ahead in 2017. 

Bless you and Happy New Year in the mighty name of Jesus. 

Rev. David M. Cuffaro  

Healing Hope Missions 
4321 Crestone Cir 
Broomfield, CO 80023 
www.healinghopemissions.bravehost.com 
 


